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Note to File 
  
February 5th, 2010 
 
Please note that I will be on leave, returning on February 19th 2010.  In my absence, 
please address all correspondence regarding this environmental assessment to Martin 
Haefele, Manager of EIA (Tel: (867) 766-7053; mhaefele@reviewboard.ca ). 
 
Alan Ehrlich 
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 
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